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REGISTERED AUDITORS PLANNING TO ISSUE B-BBEE RATINGS CERTIFICATES

Johannesburg / 11 April 2011
The Minister of Trade and Industry, Dr Rob Davies, published an intended amendment of the Codes of Good Practice in Notice 1140 on 31 December 2011, for public comment. The intended  amendments provide for valid B-BBEE Status Level Certificates to be issued by both Verification Agencies accredited by SANAS, and registered auditors approved by the IRBA with effect from 1  April 2011. The dti is currently finalising amendments to the Code of Good Practice 005 in light of comments received. The Code of Good Practice 005 will become effective only once it is signed by the Minister. 
The dti also requires registered auditors to have training in the application of the Codes of Good Practice and Industry Sector Codes, to ensure only valid B-BBEE Ratings Certificates are issued by them.  The training requirements are currently being finalised by the dti with its service providers and we will advise the details as soon as these become available to us. Recognising that valid B-BBEE Ratings Certificates are a matter of public interest, the dti’s training requirements support registered auditors’ responsibilities under the IRBA Code of Professional Conduct to have the necessary knowledge, skills and resources regarding any professional services they are required to provide to clients.  The IRBA will issue such additional guidance as it considers necessary for auditors once the dti’s training requirements are finalised.  
Consequently, registered auditors, other than those already accredited by SANAS as Verification Agencies, are not permitted to issue B-BBEE Rating Certificates until the dti has published the Code of Good Practice 005, duly signed by the Minister, and individual registered auditors have met the training requirements of the dti. 
The process for approval by the IRBA of individual auditors to sign off on B-BBEE Ratings Certificates will be communicated as soon as it is finalised. If you have any further questions please contact the Director: Standards at svanesch@irba.co.za 

Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards

 

About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

With effect from December 2010 the IRBA’s postal addresses have changed to:

PO Box 8237, Greenstone, 1616
Docex 008, Edenvale


